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Class News from Beech Class
This week has been great fun in Beech class. We have enjoyed learning about capacity in 

maths, especially in this hot weather! As part of Sports Week we have made flags and 

decorated biscuits for the Football World cup. On Wednesday we also had a lovely trip to 

Nymans Gardens.

This Week
Awards Evenings: This year’s Awards Evenings are on Tuesday 17th July (Primary) and 

Thursday 19th July (Seniors.) They both start at 6pm, with refreshments from Juby 

Lee Bakes available beforehand from 5pm. The PTFA will be holding a raffle on both 

evenings, so please don't forget to bring some cash to buy your tickets!

Sue Jay’s Party: If you are planning on joining us for Sue’s party on Wednesday 18th 

July, please can you let us know via the Office so we can cater accordingly. Please bring 

picnic blankets or picnic chairs with you as we’re hoping to be outside.

Leavers’ Assembly: Parents and carers are welcome to join us for the Leavers’ Assembly 

at 2pm on the last day of term, Tuesday 24th July.

End of Term: The last day of this school year is Tuesday 24th July. Return to school for 

students in the Autumn is on Thursday 6th September. 

Car Park: Our car park is extremely busy at the moment, we have spoken to the builders 

and asked them to ensure that we have clear access in the lane.  Please could we remind all 

parents about the importance of joining our queuing system and not to park either in the 

lane or by the minibuses as this makes it extremely hazardous for pupils particularly if 

they walk to school.  Can we also remind you that we have a no reversing policy in our car 

park.  Thank you for your support with this.



Class News from Chestnut Class

This week Chestnut went on a lovely trip to Drusillas! We loved looking at all the 

different animals particularly the monkeys and penguins! We went on lots of rides too 

but the tea cups made us a little dizzy! 

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 19/07/18, 20/09/18, 11/10/18, 15/11/18, 13/12/18 & 17/01/19. To book 

yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gilba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. The remaining date for this year is 19/07/18 and will 

be about eSchools ahead of using online home/school communication in September. The group 

meets for lunch at 12.30pm and the speaker usually starts at 1pm. If you are planning to attend please 

let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day. 
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